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Friday 25th November 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Your child has expressed an interest in becoming an Anti-Bullying Ambassador for the school and we are 

delighted to inform you that they have been successfully chosen for this prestigious role at our school.  

To prepare children to take on this role in school, we have organized for them to attend some training along 

with a member of staff.  The training will be led by a team who work for The Diana Award Anti-Bully 

Campaign.  The Diana Award is the only charity set up in memory of Diana, Princess of Wales and her belief 

that young people have the power to change the world.  The mission of the campaign is to foster, develop 

and inspire positive change in the lives of young people. 

During the day there is a strong focus on giving children the skills and confidence to become Ambassadors 

to tackle bullying should it happen at our school.  The day will start with the children learning what it means 

to be an Anti-Bullying Ambassador and following on from this, some work on exploring what bullying is and 

how they can support their peers.  Depending on the discussions the children have, there may be reference 

to the fact that some children have taken their lives due to bullying.  If this does come up in discussion, this 

will be handled in a very sensitive and age appropriate way.  

This training event will take place at Springwood High School on Thursday 1st December 2022. Your 

child will need to be in school by 8:15am and they will return to school around 4pm.  Please send your child 

to school in full school uniform and with a packed lunch and drink for the day. You can book a school packed 

lunch if you wish. 

If you would like your child to take part in this exciting event, please complete the reply slip below and return 

to school by Monday 28th November 2022. 

We hope your child enjoys the day. 

Ms Borley 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

I give consent for my child ……………………………………………………………………………………. to 

attend the Anti- Bullying Ambassador training at Springwood High School on Thursday 1st December 

2022. 

 

I would like to book my child a school packed lunch for the day (please delete as appropriate)    Yes/No 
 
 
Signed  

Parent/Carer……………………………………………………………..Date………………………………………… 

 
Print name:  ………………………………………………………………………… 

 


